
 

     
 
 
 

Friday 16th December, 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

What a great week we have had in school.  Alongside the excitement of 
snow, we enjoyed a wonderful Christmas dinner on Tuesday (thank you 
to all the staff in the kitchen!), carols in the hall and an afternoon of 
Christmas parties.  Many of our pupils were also involved in the 
combined schools carol service at St Mary’s Church on Tuesday, 
alongside Castle Manor Academy, Burton End Academy and Clements 
Academy.  This was a beautiful service and our pupils did us proud, 
singing in the choir and reading in front of a large audience.  A huge 
well done to all involved! 

Next term we would like to re-establish our expectations around school 
uniform – information about this is enclosed.  Thank you in advance for 
your support with this. 

We are looking ahead to plan some 
exciting dates for the new year, 
including school discos (info and dates 
to follow) and EYFS Parent Share 
Sessions and Reading Cafes – please see 
the dates below for those already 
scheduled.  More information will 
follow.  

Wishing you all a wonderful Christmas when it arrives.  

Lisa McConnell 
Head of School  
 

 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 2 

 

     

CALENDAR 
 
January 
Tuesday 3rd January – PD Day(School closed to pupils) 
Wednesday 4th January – First day of spring term 
Thursday 26th January, 9-10am EYFS Parents’ Share Session 
 
February 
Friday 3rd February – NSPCC Number Day – Whole School Maths Fundraiser 
Potential dates for Parents’ Evenings 6th and 7th February – more info to follow after 
Christmas. 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
Uniform Expectations 

 
We value the importance of school uniform at Place Farm.  We believe that it promotes pride, respect, self-
confidence and a feeling of belonging amongst our pupils.  We thank you in advance for supporting your 
child to wear the appropriate school uniform after Christmas, including wearing black school shoes: 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 



 

 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Christmas Celebrations 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 

 
 

 
 
December 2022 
  
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Suffolk County Council is pleased to confirm a further discretionary grant is available to support 
low-income families over the Christmas holiday. The grant will be ordered by your child(ren)’s 
school and will be issued as a £30 Edenred supermarket voucher for each eligible child. The 
grant is to help families with their essential living costs during the school holiday. 
  
Please note that this grant will be issued to you via the email address that the school holds for 
you so please ensure that this address is up to date. 
  
The voucher must be spent before the expiry date as failure to redeem by that date will 
mean you cannot be reissued, and you will lose the grant. 
  
  
We hope that this discretionary grant goes some way to help in supporting your family during 
the school holiday, whether buying food or freeing up some income to go towards energy and 
water bills or other essential living costs. 
  
If you are financial struggling and require additional support, further information can be found 
at: www.suffolk.gov.uk/community-and-safety/communities/healthier/cost-of-living-support/. 
  
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Suffolk County Council 

 
 

http://www.suffolk.gov.uk/community-and-safety/communities/healthier/cost-of-living-support/


 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 



 

Looking for some Holiday Activities this Christmas?  Please click on these links 
to access a range of activities being run by West Suffolk Council (also shared on Class 

Dojo):  

Posters 
Holiday Activities Timetable 

 

 

https://samuelwardco-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/lmcconnell_placefarm_org_uk/EWmrUFiFRAlMiHj53J4ralIB8HaXV5_G-K8vMlthnstEWQ?e=f0x8tT
https://samuelwardco-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/lmcconnell_placefarm_org_uk/ET6mC_xSRctKtDWyl951mFQB81p-ePwYRkqtQtgZXX8mvQ?e=A8q8zV

